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St. Bruno Parish is a community of people sharing                   

a common faith in the teachings of the Catholic               

tradi�on. We come together to worship God and to 

spread the Good News that Jesus gave us. Through 

celebra�ng Chris�an unity, we provide emo�onal  

support and prac�ce the works of mercy. �

�

Schedule of Liturgies�

Weekday�

Monday  8:00 a.m.�

Wednesday 8:45 a.m.�

Weekends�

Saturday 4:00 p.m., Sunday 10:30 a.m.�

Reconcilia�on�

1st & 3rd Saturday 10:00 a.m. �

Parish Office �

Hours:  8:30a.m.�3:00 p.m. �

Monday�Thursday�

Friday: closed�

Phone: 262�965�2332�

Address: 226 W. O%awa Avenue�

Dousman, WI 53118�

Website: www.stbrunoparish.com�

�

FORMED: free for our parishes.� Daily reflec�ons,                   

bible studies, movies, children's videos and more. �

Go to formed.org/signup and enter 53189 zip code, �

St Paul’s Waukesha address should  appear, click to begin.��

S����� P�	
��: Fr. Dan Volkert |dvolkert226@gmail.com�

Parish Phone: 262�965�2332 |  Emergency: 262�965�2313�

S����� D������

Joe Senglaub 262�442�7888 | joseph.senglaub@LPL.com �

P������� C� ��!� C��!��

Michael Karczewski  414�530�9289 |michael.karczewski@marque�e.edu�

B �!���� M���$���

Steve Spiegelhoff 262�965�2332 | steve.spiegelhoff@gmail.com�

A� �� M!�!���&�

Mary Kral 262�965�2332 | 

mkral@stpaulgenesee.net

�

C�!�� ' F�)!�& M!�!���&�

Amy Golden 262�402�8229 |aldgolden@gmail.com�

�

O++!���

Debi Larkin 

DLStBruno@gmail.com

�

Sue Solberg (Bulle(n Editor) 

SueStBruno@gmail.com�

Office email: StBruno226@gmail.com�

P��!�� S������

Tammy Price 262�965�2291|Tammy.Price@stbrunoparishschool.com�

Principal Mary MacDonald | mary.macdonald@stbrunoparishschool.com�

C�)����&�

Paul Tabat 262�965�3453�

M�!���������

Kurt Hendrick 262�965�2332�

S�. V!����� �� P� ��

Bill or Sue James 262�646�3518�
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Father Dan’s  

Weekly Message  
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Did you know?  Our parish  website has a link to Fr. Dan's past                  

homilies. The link is on the le3 hand side of the front page of the                 

parish website. www.stbrunoparish.com �

Parish Support: September 4�10, 2021�

Regular Parish Support 

(envelopes/electronic, etc.)

���������������$10,358�

Offertory�������������������������������������������������������������������������������������$392�

Children’s Offertory������������������������������������������������������������������������$0�

Total������������������������������������������������������������������������������$10,750�

*Excludes any form of extraordinary income for both years.�

�

Mortgage Balance as of 9/10/21��������������������������

$62,005

�

FINANCIAL STEWARDSHIP CORNER 

� �                Year to Date�   Last Year to Date�

� �         7/1/21�9/10/21:�     7/1/120�9/11/20:�

Regular Parish Support*��������������$98,031������������������������������$111,387�

Offertory:���������������������������������������$3,884����������������������������������$1,742�

Children’s Offertory:�����������������������������$0���������������������������������������$10�

Total:����������������������������������������$101,915�����������������������������$113,138

�

SVDP Bundle NEXT WEEKEND!   

September 25th & 26th�

LIVE THE LITURGY - INSPIRATION FOR THE WEEK 

What does it mean to be God’s servant? In essence, it means being 

willing to call the world back to its childlike innocence, showing all 

that a joy�filled playfulness has a place in life. The servant of God 

serves to foster the Kingdom of God. God’s kingdom is not a sterile, 

unhappy, strict, and rigid reality. It is quite the opposite. It is a              

kingdom devoid of jealousy and selfish ambiAon where peace,                  

gentleness, mercy, and good works abound. To be a servant of this 

kingdom means that selfish ambiAon must be set aside so that               

others can be first, and jusAce pursued at all cost. The prayer of this 

kind of servant is not focused on self�advancement or need. Rather, 

the servant’s prayer seeks to detach from self�concern in order to 

be used by God. In this way, we who are servants can be inspired, 

guided, empowered, and led by God. We can then be used to lay 

the cornerstones of the kingdom: faith, hope, and love. It is upon 

these that God’s firm dwelling is built. AccepAng this call may place 

us last in the world’s eyes but first in God’s.  ©LPi�

St. Bruno Fall Festival & Homecoming Celebration! 

October 3rd following 10:30 am Mass 

All St. Bruno & St. Paul Parishioners Invited! 

Divine Mercy Cenacle Starts September 21st�

What is a Divine Mercy Cenacle?  �

The purpose of the Divine Mercy Cenacle is to experience the  

beauty of the Catholic faith through the message of Divine Mercy.�

ParAcipants will learn more about the Eucharist and the Divine   

Mercy message and devoAon through a structured program that 

incorporates prayer, study of the Sacred Scripture, and the Diary of 

St. FausAna.  �

We invite you to join us on this journey to live the Divine Mercy 

Message.  The group will meet at St. Bruno Parish on the 1

st

 and 3

rd

 

Tuesdays of the month from 6:30 � 7:30 p.m. starAng on Sept 21st.  

It is open to both men and women.  ParAcipants will need a Bible 

and a Cenacle FormaAon Manual ($13).  The Catechism of the  

Catholic Church and the Diary of St. FausAna will be used as                              

resources (both accessible free online).  If you are interested in  

joining, please contact one of the co�facilitators: �

Julie Hribar (262) 200�2424 or Karen Freres, (309) 751�7646.�

Register Now for the 2021 Women of Christ Conference 

 

The 14th annual WOMEN OF CHRIST® CONFERENCE will 

take place on November 6th, 2021 at Washington County 

Fair Park. This year’s theme, Let Him In, inspires us to  

invite Jesus into our hearts.�

Archbishop Jerome Listecki will celebrate the closing Mass at 4pm. 

Confession and Adora(on will be available. Vendor Market is open 

un(l 3pm. Register: womenofchrist.net�/Phone: 262�689�9725/                          

E�Mail: womenofchrist@gmail.com�

��Free Food, Sweets, Beverages!�

��Ac�vi�es for the Kids!�

��Games!�

��Meet new people!�

��Corn Hole Tournament!�

��School Open/Tours!�

��Dona�ons to SVDP!�

��PLUS MORE!�

      COOKIES FOR ST. BENS!�

St. Ben’s has reopened to volunteer groups serving 

meals. St. Ben’s serves meals in the city of MKE and is         

a mission of the Capuchins. St. Bruno has a long commitment to    

serving on the fourth Sunday of the month, star1ng on Sept. 26. We 

are looking for people to donate cookies each month. Please bake or 

buy, and bring your cookie dona(ons to The Gathering Place Kitchen 

on or before Sunday, Sept 26th before or a3er Mass�marked                     

St. Ben’s. We are also looking for volunteers to help serve the meals. 

If you are interested, please contact Be�y Igl at 262�965�2261�

Circle of Life Bereavement Ministry 

St. Bruno’s Circle of Life is looking for new members to help with 

our ministry.  Our mission is to offer support and comfort to those 

who are grieving.  We hold several meeAngs per year, only as              

needed.  Our acAviAes include sending cards on the anniversary of 

the death of loved ones, providing materials for those who are 

mourning, and offering an 8�week bereavement support group in 

the spring/summer.  One of our favorite acAviAes yearly is to make 

angels for those who a%end the Mass of Remembrance, a special 

liturgy hosted each year in Nov.  For more informaAon about our 

ministry, please contact Sandy, 262�968�4422 Peggy, 262�424�4567 

Blood Pressure Screenings  

We will be offering blood pressure screenings again follow weekend 

masses monthly:  Sept 18/19, Oct 16/17, Nov 20/21 & Dec 18/19. 

Please contact Anna Marie at 262�392�2516 with quesAons.�

Flu Shot Clinic Update!!  Sign up NOW 

Monday September 27, 2:00�4:00 pm We encourage you to use 

the online sign up. Appointment Scheduling link  is:�

wagsoutreach.com/ss/STB828594�

Ques�ons? Contact Amy Golden in parish office 262.965.2332�



Child and Family Ministry 

Fun Facts for Catholic Kids of ALL Ages 

 

Faith FormaAon Classes started last Sunday for 

grades Kindergarten through 8

th

 grades. This week 

starts a new series of arAcles, introducing our          

amazing group of dedicated catechists. �

Let us begin with our middle school team. We are 

excited to have two new catechists leading our               

Middle School EDGE team! Here are brief                 

introducAons�in their own words:�

Tony Zignego and his wife, Katy Zignego, have been members of               

St. Bruno’s since 2012. Tony and Katy enjoy raising their three 

daughters (Francesca�7, Sara�5, Emilia�5). Tony is a third�generaAon 

co�owner of Zignego Company, Inc. and currently oversees safety 

and human resources at the Waukesha based construcAon firm. 

Tony is the author of the 2009 historical book, Milwaukee's Italian 

Heritage: Mediterranean Roots in Midwestern Soil. �

Hello! I am Toni Steinhart. My husband, Jeff and children,                  

Abby (14), Thomas (12) and Oliver (4) are new members to the                 

St. Bruno Parish. We are very happy to join your faith family and 

look forward to growing closer to all of you.  Thank you for having 

us! I will be co�teaching the EDGE program this coming year and 

look forward to meeAng the middle school kids and guiding them 

along their path toward becoming responsible Catholic adults. �

Middle school faith formaAon uses a curriculum called EDGE. This is 

a “youth group” style of educaAon which provides an engaging 

opening acAvity, a proclamaAon of the lesson, a small group acAvity 

or discussion, and a closing prayer. The lessons provide sound              

Catholic theology found in the Catechism of the Catholic Church, 

Bible citaAons, and also tackles the quesAons middle schoolers ask.�

God bless � Amy Golden �aldgolden@gmail.com�

Adult Formation 

Cultivate PEACE 

 

[T]he wisdom from above is first of all pure, 

then peaceable, gentle, compliant, full of 

mercy and good fruits, without inconstancy 

or insincerity.  And the fruit of righteousness 

is sown in peace for those who cul vate 

peace.  Giving glory to God every single 

morning, geQng to know Jesus, and                        

cooperaAng with the work of the Holy                

Spirit all culAvate peace.  Speaking and                 

listening to God in prayer, immersing                 

yourself in Scripture regularly, par�cipa�ng in community within 

the Body of Christ, telling others about how God works in your life:  

all of these are ways to culAvate peace and good fruit in your life 

when you are intenAonally living your faith, placing Christ at the 

center, instead of a3er the “to do” list.  Those bolded acAons 

above?  They represent the fruits of being in a small faith sharing 

group.  Think about joining a group this fall; see the list on the                 

website.  There are morning, a3ernoon, and evening opAons, in 

person and virtually.  Add a new habit this fall to CULTIVATE PEACE 

in your life.�

�

Mary Kral, mkral@stpaulgenesee.net�
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St. Bruno Parish School 

Help Support St. Bruno School               

and buy SCRIP!�

Scrip is an easy way to raise money for our school 

without spending any extra.  There are several 

ways to order scrip  including using the                                

MyScripWallet.com website using our school’s enrollment code: 

79F86E47777 Contact Merideth SuBon with ques�ons at                                   

262.753.3904 or stbrunoscrip@gmail.com�

Market Day!  Visit the Market Day 

website: www.marketdaylocal.com. Click 

on "Register to Support Your School Here" 

on the top right, choose our state, and then "Select an Organiza�on" 

and type St. Bruno.� 10% of the proceeds come back to St. Bruno Home 

and School to support our teachers, events and our Theatre Arts!�

FORMED IS FREE ...Daily reflec�ons, bible studies, movies,                

children's videos and more  provided by our two parishes.� Go to 

formed.org/signup and enter 53189 zip code, St Paul with a Waukesha 

address should  appear, click on that.� You will be prompted to enter 

your email.� Within an hour or so, you will find a message from Formed 

in your mailbox, open it and start watching!���

UNIFORM SWAP 

Don’t forget! We have a Uniform Swap program. Head to the coat 

closet of the Gathering Space and pick out the clothes you need for 

your student. Then, bring back the ones that they have outgrown 

and are in good shape and leave them there for someone else! 

Please help us keep this area neat and organized. (In an effort to 

keep this space, please limit the items to uniforms only.) �

QuesAons? Contact the school office at 262�965�2291 or                             

tammy.price@stbrunoparishschool.com.�

Volunteers Needed 

The School Advisory Commi%ee is looking for 1�2 parishioners to 

join us! We work to support the principal in formulaAng school     

policy, establishing and developing long�term goals, and help to 

foster good communicaAon between the school and parish                   

community. We meet on the second Monday of the month at                

5:30 PM. If you would like more informaAon about the Commi%ee's 

role between the Parish and School, or to join, please contact              

Tatum Hain at cartwrigh%jp@gmail.com �

Cookie Dough Fundraiser! 

Our school cookie dough fundraiser is going on NOW!� Cookie 

dough comes individually frozen� convenient and easy to make for       

a quick treat or to bring to an event or party!� 50% of all sales                       

benefit our school, teachers, and the Theater Arts program.                                                                  

Please return order forms with payment to the school office by 

Monday, September 27th.� Checks can be made payable to                                 

St. Bruno Parish School. Cookie dough will be delivered on Monday, 

October 4th from 3:30�4:30pm outside the parish office.� Please 

share these delicious treats with family, friends, and neighbors and 

support our wonderful school!�

�
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ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

Does your child need  

to be baptized?  

Please remember that all parents must 

aZend a prepara�on class before their child 

can be bap�zed. If you need to aZend a  

bap�sm class or need informa�on regarding 

bap�sm,  please call 262�965�2332 or                                                   

email, Mary Kral, mkral@stpaulgenesee.net�

DEVOTION TIMES 

The Our Lady of Guadalupe Chapel                             

is open 24/7 for private prayer.�

EucharisAc AdoraAon is every Tuesday 

from 2:00�4:00 p.m. in the Chapel.�

Readings for the week of September 20�26, 2021� hBp://bible.usccb.org/�

Monday: Ezra 1:1�6, Luke 8:16�18�

Tuesday: Ephesians 4:1�7, 11�13, Ma%hew 9:9�13�

Wednesday: Ezra 9:5�9, Luke 9:1�6�

Thursday: Haggai 1:1�8, Luke 9:7�9�

Friday: Haggai 2:1�9, Luke 9:18�22�

Saturday: Zechariah 2:5�9, 14�15a, Luke 9:43b�45�

Sunday: Numbers 11:25�29, James 5:1�6, Mark 9:38�43, 45, 47�48�

THE WORD OF THE LORD 

ST. PAUL MASS SCHEDULE: 

Saturday: 5:30 p.m.�

Sunday: 9:00 a.m. �

Weekdays: �

Tuesday & Friday 8:00 a.m.�

Reconcilia2on: 2nd & 4th Saturday�

10:00 a.m. or by appointment�

Please support our Adver�ser of the Week, �

Sterling Mainz & Sons 

See their full sized ad in this bulle�n.�

Masses for homebound                 

LIVE Stream from St. Bruno’s website�

Catholic Mass airs every Sunday at 5:30 

a.m. on WITI, Channel  6�

and 9 a.m. on WCGV, Channel 24�

Rooted Women's Group 

Our next meeAng will be on Tues. Sept 

28th at 6:30 p.m.  All are welcome! We 

meet 2nd & 4th Tues. of the month.                     

Call Ellen Knaflic  262�689�7938 or Aimee 

Daniels 262�993�4003 �

LITURGICAL INTENTIONS 

Monday, September 20�8:00 a.m. �

    † Mia Gonzalez�

Wednesday, September 22�8:45 a.m.�

    Paul Bretl�

Saturday, September 25�4:00 p.m. �

    † Deceased member of Bretl Family�

Sunday, September 26�10:30 a.m. �

    † The Parishioners of St. Bruno & St. Paul�

ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK 

Mass Intentions�

If you are interested in signing up for a 

Mass intenAon for 2021/22 our books 

have many dates available. �

There is a fee of $10 per mass scheduled. 

Please contact the Parish 262.965.2332 

for informa�on.�

Attention All Men!  

St. Bruno's Men’s Holy  Name 

Society meet through Dec.                 

All men are welcome. We meet 

Thursday mornings starAng at 5:30 a.m. with 

program 6:00�7:00 a.m.  Contact Jerry Strand 

at 262�844�2988  or email                                                

jerrystrand52@yahoo.com �

RCIA/Adult Confirmation 

Are you interested in learning more about 

the Catholic Church? Perhaps you’ve been 

thinking of becoming Catholic or perhaps 

you are just curious about what Catholics 

believe. Or perhaps you know someone 

who is interested in being Catholic or would 

like Adult Confirma�on.  Please join us on 

Sunday mornings a3er 9am mass  for great 

discussion!  We meet in St Paul’s Family 

Room at 10am. For more informa�on about 

the dates, contact Mary Kral at the parish 

office or email mkral@stpaulgenesee.net. 

According to one of our past group mem-

bers who is now one of the hosts of this 

group, "This treasure is one of the best kept 

secrets of the Catholic Church!"   �

SMALL GROUPS to check out: 

�The Chosen�(Monday AM at St Bruno�

�Alpha�(online Monday nights)�

�Divine Mercy Cenacle�(Tues PM at St. Bruno)�

�Women’s�ROOTED�(Tuesday PM St Bruno);��

�Men’s Group (early AM at both parishes)�

�Bible Study �Video  (Thurs AM at St Paul)�

�Lord Teach Me to Pray�(Thurs 2:30pm/St Paul)�

�Unlocking the Bible�(online Thursday PM)�

�Monthly Renew for Sunday readings��

�PLUS more. �

Contact Mary Kral or website for more info.�

St. Bruno Book Club�

Do you enjoy reading?  �

Reading a good book is �

o3en be%er if you can               

discuss with others.�

St. Bruno’s Book Club welcomes anyone                  

interested in sharing their thoughts on a                   

variety of books. The Book Club meets on the 

2

nd

 Tuesday of the month at 10:30 am at         

various locaAons�group’s decision.                   

SomeAmes it meets in the Parish Family Room 

and other Ames at a member’s home. You can 

come whenever you choose.  �

The dates and books: �

October 12 � Sold on a Monday by KrisAna 

McMorris, �

November 16 � A Passion for Nature/The Life 

of John Muir by Donald Worster,�

December 14 � The Last Garden in England  

by Julia Kelly, �

January 11 � Life of the Beloved by Henri 

Nouwen.  �

Please call Nancy Klemp at 414�861�4205 for 

more informaAon.  Happy Reading! �

Twenty�FiEh Sunday in Ordinary Time:�

In today’s Gospel Jesus called the Twelve, 

and said to them, “If anyone wishes to be 

first, he shall be the last of all and the 

servant of all.” Taking a child, he placed it 

in their midst, and puQng his arms around 

it, he said to them, “Whoever receives one 

child such as this in my name receives 

me; and whoever receives me, receives not 

me but the One who sent me.”�

Your giE to the Society of St. Vincent de 

Paul will help hungry children feel the 

arms of Jesus around them.�


